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January 24, 2022 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 

Re:  Case No. 2021-00319 
Donald Roberts v. Dexter-Almo Heights Water District 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

This letter is in response to Commission Staff’s filing of January 20, 2022. 

Dexter-Almo Heights Water District (“Dexter-Almo District”) has no objection to the filing. 
It appreciates the efforts of Commission Staff to verify the accuracy of Meter No. 01328549.   

The test report that the Louisville Water Company prepared does not expressly indicate 
whether the meter is registering outside the range of error set forth in 807 KAR 5:006, Section 
11(2).  For both parties’ benefit, Dexter-Almo District requests that Commission Staff indicate 
whether the test results on the meter show an average meter error greater than two (2) percent 
fast, the extent of the error, and whether a refund is required.  Dexter-Almo District is prepared 
to satisfy promptly the Complaint if the tests indicate a meter error greater than 2 percent fast.  

Sincerely, 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

Gerald E. Wuetcher 

GEW 
Cc:  Donald Roberts 

JAN 24 2022


